
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

12th September 2017 
 

 
 

                                           
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

As part of our ongoing commitment to supporting charitable events, we will be, once again, 
participating in the Macmillan Coffee Morning on Friday 29th September.  Macmillan Cancer 
Support offers specialist support to families and individuals who are living with cancer. The 

nurses offer medical, emotional and practical help when it is needed.  At Northwick Park, we 
would like to offer our support for this cause. 

 
The children may wear a non-uniform top only (green themed would be great if you have it) and 
school uniform trousers, skirt and their usual school shoes. 

 
The children will also be designing and decorating a cake for their very own coffee morning with 

their friends. 
 
To help us to support this amazing cause, we ask that the children bring in a donation of £1. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

 
 

Mrs S. Wright  
 
 

 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 

www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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